## Mexico Newsletter



Summer 2022

The church in Progresso, Mexico is looking to expand their building to make room for more people gathering. This is a good problem to have. Pray for their efforts as they are making progress little by little.

Pray for Pastor Emigdio and the Federal District Church,

Pray for Pastor Israel and the Dothu Community.

Pray for God's provision and for his leading in Mexico. Once again, we can't reiterate how difficult it has been to plant churches and bring unity among the churches and their leadership in this field.

Pray for some of Caleb's nieces and nephews who now live in Mexico seeking a better economic situation from that of Venezuela. They have since moved and settled into Mexico.

Pray for their safety overall.

Written by Pastor Christina Acosta Latino Ministries Director





## **Opportunities to Bless Others!**

GR 2822 Mexico Republic Ministries
GR 2844 Mexico Republic Field Leader Support
GR 2845 Mexico Republic Special Projects
GR 2846 Mexico Republic Education
GR 2847 Mexico Republic Partnering Fund

To contribute to the missions-ministry work in Mexico, you can donate online on the <a href="www.cggc.">www.cggc.</a>
org website or you can mail your donation to CGGC-Global Reach, PO Box 926, Findlay, OH 45839. Please be sure to earmark your donation by indicating one of the giving codes above. If you are already giving, we thank you, and if you are thinking about giving, now is a good time to make that decision of spiritual impact. Thank you and God Bless you! GRACIAS.

**PSALM 46:1** 

God is our refuge and strength, A very present help in trouble.